
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Harvest Festival 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Harvest Festival assembly today and for your kind donations.  
These donations really do make a difference to local families and Debbie Twitchen from the Lewes 
Foodbank was very grateful for your generosity. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Some of our Year Six pupils with Debbie Twitchen from the Lewes Foodbank 
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Halloween Disco 
Thank you to Sarah, Michelle and the Friends of Western Road team and all the parent helpers who worked 
so hard to make yesterday’s Halloween disco such a fantastic success. Please see message from FOWR below: 
 
 

 
 
 

Message from Friends of Western Road 
Thank you for all your support to make last night's disco the best one yet.  We made a massive profit of 
£1200.  A huge thanks to everyone who bought tickets, helped decorate on the day to make it look 
amazing and who helped on the night.  The Halloween Disco is one of our main fundraisers and we really 
appreciate your support and hope you all had as much fun as we did. 
 
Have a lovely half term. 
 
From FOWR committee - Sarah, Michelle, Charlie, Paul, Lucy, Matthew, Irena, Cris, Donna, Sandrine  
 
 
Half term 
We wish you all a lovely half term break and look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 29th 
October. 
 
 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School 
Office (01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for 
self-medication of inhalers. 
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Important Dates 
 
Week beginning 29th October    Start of Term 2 
       Art Week 
 
Friday, 2nd November, 2.30pm    Art Week exhibition in Hall (no Celebration Assembly) 
 
Tuesday, 6th November     INSET Day 
 
Friday, 9th November, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 23rd November, 9.15am    Celebration Assembly 
 
Week beginning 26th November    Welcome meetings for prospective parents 
 
Wednesday, 12th December, 2pm   EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity 
 
Thursday, 13th December, 3.30pm – 5pm  FOWR Christmas Fair 
 
Tuesday, 18th December, 10am    Carols Around the Christmas Tree 
 
Wednesday, 19th December    End of Term 2 
 
Remaining INSET Days 2018 – 2019 
 
Tuesday, 6th November 
 
Thursday, 3rd January 
 
Friday, 4th January 
 
Monday, 3rd June 


